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Invitation to Join Weak Signals Group!  

 
Fellow futurists – you are invited to join the new group that we have started to collect weak signals 

worldwide, signals that often foreshadow the future.  Visit http://www.flickr.com/groups/weaksignals/ to 

contribute your observations of weak signals and to read the observations of other futurists. 
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